
Get the big picture of the Bible in just one day!

Visit BibleStudyForCatholics.com to learn more about  
The Great Adventure Bible studies.

Saturday, 21st February 2015
9:30 am - 4:30 pm

Refreshments and registration at 9 am

Location: Dromantine Conference Centre, 
Newry BT34 1RH

Cost: 

Early Bird Registration by 07/02/15 . . . . £30
After 07/02/15 . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . £35
Includes resource pack, lunch, tea & coffee
Please register by 13th February 2015

To Register or for More Information:

Contact: Milanda Kelly
Tel: 042 9336649 | email: parishandfamily@gmail.com
or download a registration form at 
www.parishandfamily.ie 

Registration forms to be posted back to: 
OPRFM, Armagh Diocesan Pastoral Centre, The Magnet, 
The Demesne, Dundalk, Co.Louth

Facilitator:

Dr. Tony Hanna, OPRFM, Archdiocese of Armagh

You Can Understand

The BiBle!

The Video  
Presenter:

Jeff Cavins

Sponsored by The Office of Pastoral Renewal and Family Ministry - Archdiocese of Armagh.

Would you like to understand 
the Bible but think:

It’s too difficult? 
Too boring? 

Not relevant to your life?
Join us for The Bible in a Day workshop to discover what 
hundreds of thousands have experienced … a revolutionary 
overview of Scripture from a Catholic perspective.

This one-day, interactive workshop reveals the amazing 
story of salvation from Genesis to Jesus and the Church.

The complexity of the Bible is made simple and easy to 
understand through a captivating narrative approach and 
the color-coded Bible Timeline learning system created by 
Jeff Cavins.

You will gain a greater understanding of your faith, the 
Mass, the sacraments, and a closer relationship to Christ!

“I am delighted to support the Bible in a Day Initiative. I am always keen to encourage greater familiarity with the Word of God and 
this course provides a superb overview of the story of salvation. I hope that many people within the diocese will avail of this wonderful 
opportunity to learn more about their faith and the sacramental traditions of our Church. I pray God’s blessing on this lovely initiative” 

–Archbishop Eamon Martin, Archbishop of Armagh.


